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Several members of the Society visited the fascinating exhibition "Illuminating the
Law", a collection of medieval legal manuscripts, at the Fitzwilliam Museum.
Cambridge. A review of the catalogue written by Fr Robert Ombres, OP, appears on
page 284 of this issue of the Journal. Copies of the catalogue can be obtained from
the Museum.

It is with great sadness that we have learned of the death of Chancellor William
Hemmerick, founder, editor and driving force behind The Journal of the Church
Law Association of Canada. He played an important part in Canadian Church life
and he will be remembered here for the part he took in the Nottingham Residential
Conference. He will be greatly missed.

Having decided to give up the editorship on the basis that the time has come to move
on, it is with the greatest pleasure that 1 can report that the General Committee has
appointed Chancellor Mark Hill to be my successor. He is already well known to
members, as well for his learning as his affability. The Journal will be in good hands.

MICHAEL GOODMAN
Editor of the Journal

DAY CONFERENCE
LONDON 2002

Our biennial day conference will be held on Saturday,
9 March 2002 from 10 am to 4 pm in Vaughan House,
46 Francis Street (behind Westminster Cathedral).
Bishop Pete Broadbent, Sheila Cameron QC and Martin
Elengorn will deal with various topics, to include the
review of the Pastoral Measure, the Team and Group
Ministries Measure and the Dioceses Measure.

Coffee will be provided on arrival, and an excellent buffet
lunch, with wine, is included in the overall conference fee
of£20.

Book the date now: registration forms have been circu-
lated or can be obtained from the Executive Officer.
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